
 

March 20, 2019 

To Whom it May Concern, 

On behalf of the Central Neighbourhood Association, we are joining the Beasley 
Neighbourhood Association in urging the City of Hamilton's Truck Route Subcommittee 
to consider the following principles when establishing the scope of the upcoming Truck 
Route Review, especially that the:

(1) safety and security of all road users (e.g. drivers, cyclists and pedestrians) be the 
primary consideration when routing truck traffic;

(2) quality of life of residents around potential truck routes be protected from the noise, 
pollution and nuisance effects of cross-City truck traffic; and

(3) existing high-volume and high-speed routes like the Red Hill Valley Parkway, Lincoln 
Alexander Parkway, Nikola Tesla Parkway, and Highway 403 be used as primary 
arteries to move truck traffic around and through the City of Hamilton. 

Sincerely, 

Board members of the Central Neighbourhood Association 

Allyson Wenzowski, Chair 

Paul Copcutt 

Peter Graham 

Gillian Hunt 

Sarah Kovacs 

Maggie Martineau 

Ron Rubin 

John Schuurman 

Frank Soberg 

Elizabeth Ward




